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A New Kind of Energy.

January 17, 2013

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

Just a few short years ago our abundant natural gas reserves were both largely unknown and
unreachable. The energy policy at that time was driven by the need to import energy. It called
for the construction of importing stations on our coasts to receive incoming liquefied natural gas
(LNG) to fuel our domestic needs. However, with the discovery and use of advanced
exploration and production techniques our domestic oil and natural gas companies have
unleashed what is now being called a “shale revolution” We are now in a position to export
liquefied natural gas to the world due to our enormous production capacity of natural gas.

Through a vast pipeline infrastructure, that energy is delivered to the entirety of our country.
That system touches all coasts of our country and provides a constant source of energy to all
points between.

Over the past four months, I have asked our region’s mayors to underscore our sense of urgency
in our request to the Obama administration to approve the exporting of LNG into the world LNG
markets. Our cities have a long, proud history of being involved with numerous aspects of the oil
and natural gas industry; whether production, refining, manufacturing, or education-they all
contribute generously to each city’s economic base and future.

It is our belief that no single source of energy will provide America with economic stability and
security better than our own oil and natural gas energy resources. From workers in the field to
engineers, oil and natural gas companies create well-paying jobs of every skill level. There is no
doubt that America’s energy industry is a key component of our current economy.

Please find enclosed the letters from our coalition of mayors from Oklahoma, Texas, Arkansas,
and Louisiana. If you have any questions, please contact me or my Chief of Staff, Mr. Jarred
Brejcha, at 918-596-7458.

Sincerely,

%arﬂem i
Mayor

CITY HALL AT ONE TECHNOLOGY CENTER
175 E. 2" St. » Tulsa, OK 74103 « Office 918.596.1898 » Fax 918.596.9010
Email: Mayor@cityoftulsa.org

www.cityoftulsa.org
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A New Kind of Energy.

January 15, 2013

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval
process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to
be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas
industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base
from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities
have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits
of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy

sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export
of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on
the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for
decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of
urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016.That is why

CITY HALL AT ONE TECHNOLOGY CENTER
175 E. 2" St. « Tulsa, OK 74103 » Office 918.596.1898 « Fax 918.596.9010
Email: Mayor@cityoftulsa.org

www cityoftulsa.org



we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for you time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Best regards,

F Sl

Deyey F. Bartlett, Jr.
Mayor

CITY HALL AT ONE TECHNOLOGY CENTER
175 E. 2™ St. « Tulsa, OK 74103 » Office 918.596.1898 « Fax 918.596.9010
Email: Mayor@cityoftulsa.org

www.cityoftulsa.org
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December 7, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu

Secretary
Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW

Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

I was pleased to see that the NERA Economic Consulting study on Liquified Natural Gas (LNG)
exports released this week concluded that exporting LNG would create significant economic
benefits for the United States. As the energy capital of the world, the Houston economy would
benefit greatly from increased LNG exports.

The discovery of shale plays in certain parts of our country has changed the energy dynamic in
the United States and around the world. With an overabundance of natural gas, energy
companies in Houston hope to build new export facilities in the Houston Ship Channel and ship
LNG to other countries. Among the jobs that the increased export of LNG will create are jobs
related to the construction of export facilities, transportation of natural gas, liquification of
natural gas and loading of LNG on ships,

I understand that you have set a schedule for considering public comments on the NERA study.
Once the period for comments expires on February 25, I urge you to expeditiously rule on
applications to export LNG. During the interim period, I hope that your staff will begin the
ocess of reviewing the applications so that you are poised to make prompt decisions after
February 25. Many parts of the country would benefit greatly from the new jobs that will come
from expanded exports. We in Houston believe that the export of LNG can be accomplished
safely and without causing any impact on the environment. We look forward to continuing our

dialogue with you and your staff on these issues.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Qrtan 2

Annise D. Parker



ForT WORTH.

QOctober 12, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, D.C. 20585

Secretary Chu,

As Mayor of the 16" largest city in the United States—a city that benefits greatly from the jobs and
economic impact of an expansive shale gas play— I respectfully request the Department of Energy to
expedite approval of the permitting process to allow exportation of liquefied natural gas (LNG).
Restrictions on LNG exports will harm the ability of companies to expand production, create jobs and add
to local government revenue.

America’s energy industry is a critical component of the growth and prosperity Fort Worth has enjoyed
throughout its history. As you know, the advancement of new techniques and technology has unleashed
an America natural gas revolution. Because of the great economic benefits for both local companies,

contractors and citizens, Fort Worth has been a pioneer in safely managing significant urban natural gas

development.

Recognized as the “Shale Capital,” Fort Worth is uniquely positioned to benefit greatly from the export of
LNG. There is an enormous production capacity, which holds great potential for significant positive
economic growth in the long term. This shale gas will allow the American people to meet their energy
needs while also capturing the economic benefits of expanding domestic and international markets for
natural gas. Responsibly permitting the export of LNG will help guarantee the United States remains the

land of opportunity.

The value of free and responsible trade is a fundamental principle of modern economics. Thank you again
for your consideration for the expedited approval of the permitting process to allow exportation of LNG.

Sincerely,

%_\

Betsy Price
Mayor

Fort Worth

\ l | / BETSY PRICE, MAYOR
; Tue Crty oF Fort WortH +« 1000 TarockmorToN STReer * FOrRT WoRTH, Texas 76102
2011 817-392-6118 * Fax 817-392-2409

f:: Printed on recycled paper
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October %, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process for the
export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home to companies that
manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas industry provides our cities with a
strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration and production to marketing and
transportation sites. For many years our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through

pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits of nearby natural
gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the companies and workers that

are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy infrastructure necessary to
allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the energy production cycle,
it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has stalled to review and issue licenses for the export of natural gas, we
also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the impact of allowing additional
natural gas expolls beyond those already allowed between our neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the
process does not seem to have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to

bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG exports plans with the
encouragement of each of their governments, In fact, it is estimated that more than 2 percent of the GDP in
Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the
approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important
matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Smcerely,

R

Paul Harpole

Mayor
509 S.E. SEVENTH AVE. « P.O.BOX 1971 ¢ AMARILLO, TEXAS 79105-1971 » 806/378-3000  FAX B06/378-9394 » TDD 806/378-4229



October 9. 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Mary Lib Saleh
MAYOR

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfitlly request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process
for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the

U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home to
companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas industry
provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration
and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities have provided energy to
much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits of
nearby-natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the
companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities-need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy infrastructure
necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the
energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics of gas production
and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export of
natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the
impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our neighbors
in Canadn and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set time line for decisions or a
sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval
process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG exports
plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that more than 2
percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why we respectfully
encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you for
your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any
assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely, _
Thas, MLQ/?«ZLL
Mary Lib Baleh

Mayor

201 N. Eetor Drive, Euless, Texas 76039-3595
817/685-1400 » Metro 817/267-4403 » Fax 817/685-1416



BOSSIER CITY, LOUISIANA

LORENZ “LO" WaLKER 620 BENTON ROAD
MAYOR POST OFFICE BOX 5337
BOSSIER CITY, LA 71171-5337

(318) 741-8501

October 15, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
- Secretary
Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval
process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to

be built on the U.S. coasts,

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas
industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base
from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities
have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits
of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy

sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export
of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on
the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for
decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of

urgency to the approval process.



In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
export plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016.That is why
we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for you time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,
Loren%a@\
Mayor



CITY OF LAKE CHARLES
326 Pujo St. = PO, Box 900

RANDY ROACH Lake Charles, LA 70602-0900
MAYOR (337)-491-1201 = FAX (337)-491-1206 OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

November 16, 2012

Dr. Steven Chu, Secretary
Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave,, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Dr. Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval
process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to

be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas
industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base
from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities
have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits
of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy

sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export
of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on
the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for
decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, if is time to bring a renewed sense of

urgency to the approval process.

Cherishing the Past, Embracing the Future



Secretary Steven Chu
Department of Energy
November 15, 2012
Page 2

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Ausfralia are aggressively developing their LNG
export plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016.That is why
we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as

possible.

Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter, Please do not hesitate to contact
us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sinyerely yours,

RANDY RO
Mayor
City of Lake Ghatrles

RR/dl

L:;\Mayor's Office\Support and Welcomes\DOE Secretary Steven Chu LNG 11-16-12.docx



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR POST OFFICE BOX 31109

CEDRIC B. GLOV.
iy Sy SHREVEFORT, LOUISIANA s 71190
(318) 673-5050 / (318) §73-5099 (FAX)

November 28, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respecifully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval
process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to

be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas
industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base
from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities
have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits
of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy

sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export
of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on
the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for
decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of

urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that



more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016.That is why
we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

-

Cedric B. Glover
MAYOR



4 OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

MICK CORNETT. MAYOR

MUNICIPAL BUILDING

200 NORTH WALKER

OKLAHOMA CITY. OKLAHOMA 73102

September 11, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu, Secretary Schfii’;{{rg

U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the
approval process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export
facilities to be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural
gas industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic
base from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years
our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline

infrastructure.

with the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the
benefits of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities
are the center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our

energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only
add sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the
new dynamics of gas production and marketing,

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the
export of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the
Department on the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already
allowed between our neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to
have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring
a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.



Secretary Steven Chu
Page 2
September 11, 2012

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why
we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not
hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

Mick Cornett
Mayor

MC/kf
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November 8, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu, Secretary
Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process
for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the

U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home to
companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas industry
provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration
and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities have provided energy to
much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits of
nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the
companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy infrastructure
necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the
energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics of gas production

and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export of natural
gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the impact of
allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our neighbors in Canada
and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of
urgency. In our collective view, it is time fo bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG exports
plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that more than 2
percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016.That is why we respectfully
encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you for
your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any

assistance to you on this matter.
Sincereli,g

E:;Fry, Mayor
City of Midwest City

100 N. Midwest Boulevard e Midwest Cily, Oklahoma 73110
(405) 732-2281 e Fax (405) 739-1208 ° (TDD) (403) 739-1359

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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November 21, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
...removing | Secretary, Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

obstacles
Dear Secretary Chu:

We respectfully petition your help to take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process for
the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the
U.S. coasts.

standing

in the way Our region has a long history in the production of oil and natural gas and has many companies
manufacturing preducts used in the industry. Oil and natural gas provides our cities with a strong,
stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration and production to
J marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities have provided energy to much of the
of people rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many regions can enjoy the benefits
celebrating | of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy
sector.

their lives. This is why our cities need a streamlined process for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

We are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export of natural
gas. We are also aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the
impact of additional natural gas exports beyond what is already allowed between Canada and
Mexico. However, the process seems to have reached an impasse. In our collective view, it is
time to bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why we
respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

%?/

Doug Bonebrake
Mayor, City of Owasso Oklahoma

111 N. Main (918) 375-1502
P.O. Box 180 City of Owasso FAX (918) 376-1599

Owasso, Oklahoma 74055 A City Of Cheracter www.cityofowasso.com




OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

SANDY SANDERS, MAYOR
CiTY OF FORT SMITH, ARKANSAS

October 19, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process for
the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the U.S.

coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home to
companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry, The oil and natural gas industry
provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration and
production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years, our cities have provided energy to much
of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits of nearby
natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the companies
and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy infrastructure necessary
to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the energy
production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics of gas production and

marketing,

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export of natural
gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the impact of
allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our neighbors in Canada and
Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In
our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG export plans
with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that more than 2 percent of the
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Fort Smith, Arkansas 72902
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GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why we respectfully encourage you to
facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you for your time and
attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you

on this matter.

Sandy Sanders
Mayor
City of Fort Smith

SS:sp
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October 23, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the
approval process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export
facilities to be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural
gas industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic
base from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years
our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline

infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the
benefits of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities
are the center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our

energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only
add sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the
new dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the
export of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the
Department on the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already
allowed between our neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, ever the process does not



seem to have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time
to bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tie to LNG exports after 2016. That is why
we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate
to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

S

Sam R. Fugate
Mayor



Westworth Village

‘The Hidden Jewel of the Metroplex.

October 19, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu

Secretary
Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave., SW

Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

I write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the
approval process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export
facilities to be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also
home to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and
natural gas industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an
economic base, from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many
years our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline

infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the
benefits of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are
the center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our

energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the
export of natural gas, we also arc aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the
Department on the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those already
allowed between our neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to
have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring
a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

-
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In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their
LNG exports plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated
that more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is
why we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as
quickly as possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do
not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

L ) —

Anthony Yeager, Mayor
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October 5, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu, Secretary
Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu,

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to
expedite the approval process for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG)
by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the U. S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural
gas. We are also home to companies that manufacture products used in
the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas industry provides our cities
with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from
exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many
years our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country
through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities
can enjoy the benefits of nearby natural gas production and the economic
boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the companies and the
workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building
the energy infrastructure necessary to allow market-based exports of
liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the energy
production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics
of gas production and marketing.

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue
licenses for the export of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending
study awaiting publication by the Department on the impact of allowing
additional natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to
have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective
view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval

process.



In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG exports
plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that more than 2
percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why we respectfully
encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you
for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can

be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely, |
TN

kie McPherson, Mayor
City of Heber Springs
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October 15, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary

Department of Energy

1000 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

| We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval
for the export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built

on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home
to companies that manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas
industry provides our cities with a strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base
from exploration and production to marketing and transportation sites. For many years our cities
have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits
of nearby natural gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the
center of the companies and workers that are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy

sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy
infrastructure necessary to.allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add
sustainability to the energy production cycle, it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new
dynamics of gas production and marketing,

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export
of natural gas, we also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on
the impact of allowing additional natural gas exports beyond those allowed between our
neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the process does not seem to have a set timeline for
decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to bring a renewed sense of

urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG
export plans with the encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that
more than 2 percent of the GDP in Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016. That is why

Member Texas Municipal League



we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as
possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. Please do not hesitate
to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.

Sincerely,

2y Q-

E.‘Dewayne Richters
Mayor
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October 16, 2012

The Honorable Steven Chu
Secretary, Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Secretary Chu:

We write today to respectfully request that you take the necessary steps to expedite the approval process for the
export of liquefied natural gas (LNG) by allowing new LNG export facilities to be built on the U.S. coasts.

Our cities have a long, proud history in the production of oil and natural gas. We are also home to companies that
manufacture products used in the oil and gas industry. The oil and natural gas industry provides our cities with a
strong, stable source of energy, as well as an economic base from exploration and production to marketing and
transportation sites. For many years our cities have provided energy to much of the rest of the country through

pipeline infrastructure.

With the discovery of vast shale plays throughout the country, many cities can enjoy the benefits of nearby natural
gas production and the economic boom that accompanies it. Cities are the center of the companies and workers that

are fueling innovation and renaissance of our energy sector.

This is why our cities need an outlet for natural gas production. Building the energy infrastructure necessary to
allow market-based exports of liquefied natural gas will not only add sustainability to the energy production cycle,
it will allow our area to quickly adapt to the new dynamics of gas production and marketing,

Although we are grateful the Department has started to review and issue licenses for the export of natural gas, we
also are aware of the pending study awaiting publication by the Department on the impact of allowing additional
natural gas exports beyond those already allowed between our neighbors in Canada and Mexico. However, the
process does not seem to have a set timeline for decisions or a sense of urgency. In our collective view, it is time to

bring a renewed sense of urgency to the approval process.

In closing, we have watched as Canada and Australia are aggressively developing their LNG exports plans with the
encouragement of each of their governments. In fact, it is estimated that more than two percent of the GDP in
Australia will be tied to LNG exports after 2016, That is why we respectfully encourage you to facilitate the
approval of LNG exporting facilities as quickly as possible. Thank you for your time and attention to this
important matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you on this matter.
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